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[bookmark: _GoBack]The cooperation with king Abd EL-Aziz University in Saudi Arabia
		
[image: ] In the frame of Benha university’s endeavor to reinforce its international relationships, prof.Dr. EL-Sayed El-kady, the university president during his visit to the UAE, holds a meeting with prof.Dr. Abd El-Rahman bin Ebbed, the president of king Abd EL-Aziz University in Saudi Arabia and prof.Dr. Amin Bin Youssef Muhammad Nomaan, the vice president of king Abd EL-Aziz University. The meeting was attended by prof.Dr. Hesham Abu EL-Enin, the vice president of post-graduate studies and prof.Dr. Ghazi Assasa, the CEO of Information technology and the university president’s chancellor of international relationships.
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